
HB 1444 -- VEHICLE LICENSING

SPONSOR: Eggleston

This bill repeals the inspection requirement for non-commercial
motor vehicles which is currently required in order to renew a
motor vehicle license. The air quality and emission inspection
requirements for St. Louis and some specified areas which are
mandated by federal law are not modified.


